Brisbane Marina Newsletter October 2021



Brisbane Marina 400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane, CA 94005

CONTACT:

Phone: (650) 583-6975 Email: harbormaster@brisbaneca.org URL: www.brisbaneca.org

Marina Staff:

Harbormaster: Andrew Rehberg

Administrative Assistant: Teresa Camarda

Maintenance Crew: Chris Redfield Doug Messing

Marina Services Director: Randy Breault



Photo Credits: Side Bar: Christina Junker Hender: HM



2021 Tide Tables are available in the marina office. Get yours today

Trick or Treat

Changing of tides, tightening of lines, the docks start to creak, and the buoy markers chime. The day begins to fade and the night grows dark, the winds calm down, and it becomes very stark. Fog forms low, the moon sits high, and off in the distance, ships lay idle under the dimly lit sky. Chill settles in, frost biting at your neck, but you don't dare look at what's creeping on deck. Now pitch black as the waves start to roll, here he comes as the bells toll. BOO...hope you have a Spooktacular Halloween!

The days have definitely become much shorter as we have dipped into fall and heading towards winter. With night settling in earlier each day, our maintenance team and I try to make sure all lights are functioning regularly. However, please let us know if you happen to spot any lights along the Bay Trail, dock, or otherwise that may not be lit. We welcome additional eyes as we try to make sure things stay safe and enjoyable for everyone!

Additional news, effective October 6, 2021, the Brisbane Police Department has assigned Officer Jason Quan to the Brisbane Marina and Sierra Point area. Jason will be working 12-hour shifts, rotating periodically between nights and days. When you see him on the docks or in the parking lot area, please welcome him to our community.

Staying on with safety items, please review the following reminders as we roll into wet and windy months ahead:

- Dock lines, which are appropriately sized for your vessel, are important and help ensure your vessel remains safely tied to the dock during high winds and other weather events. Please make sure your lines are in good condition, and take a moment to stop by after any weather events to check and make any necessary adjustments; lines stretch frequently.
- Now's the time to verify all your window seals, drains and scuppers are good to go before the weather changes. Make sure there's no debris that will wash down your gunwale or cockpit drains and cause a plug or backup of excess water.
- Bilge pumps and thru-hulls: make sure all your bilge pumps work appropriately, and the float switches are not obstructed. It's recommended to close thru-hulls that are not in use while you are away for any extended period of time, and in addition, exercise your thru-hulls once a month to help prevent seizing or other operational issues. While performing the above, it is a good time to put eyes on your bilge to check if anything else is happening that may need to be addressed.
- We strongly suggest you do not leave your shore side hose turned on and connected to your vessel water system when the boat in unattended. The dock water supply has the capacity/pressure to potentially overrun bilge pump(s) or dewatering devices if an issue were to arise when you're not aboard.
- ♦ Do not hold open the door or gate for anyone you are not 100% sure belongs within the marina. If the person belongs, they will have a proper method of entry on their own. And if you see something strange, please report it to our office or after hours to the non-emergency line of Brisbane Police at (415) 467-1212.



Enjoy the fall weather boating! Andrew Rehberg - Harbormaster

~ Holding Pattern ~



Photo Credit: Christina Junker



Sierra Point Yacht Club

400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA

Dylan Garrett, Commodore

SPYC:

Hello from Sierra Point Yacht Club,

The club still continues to have monthly dinners on the 3rd Sat. of the month, and we will be starting breakfasts this month. Go to our website for the latest updates. We continue to stick to San Mateo County Guidelines regarding Covid-19.

-Dylan Garrett Commodore of SPYC



SWAP MEET

To place an ad, please submit the following:

• Provide a brief description (no more than 30 words), an image of the item, and a valid email and/or phone number. All listings must be submitted to harbormaster's office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the following months newsletter for a period of one (1) month (unless renewing ad is requested).

50' 50A/125V power cord for sale. Used, in good condition. \$250 Contact: (415) 746-0780

Avon Redcrest inflatable dinghy, 9', little used, fine condition, no leaks! Includes oars, manual air pump, motor mount, carry bag & repair kit. \$600 cash Hand "wagon" for maneuvering a hard rowboat (dinghy) on land. \$20

Contact: redsailboat@hotmail.com

West Marine Infant (under 30 lbs) Life Jacket. Worn twice and not more than for an hour total. Originally \$60, asking \$40. (415)385-5253

Marinco 50A/125V male to 30A/125V female adapter. \$25/OBO.

1" dock lines: 3 @ 16', 1 @ 22' \$35/OBO

Henry

bsunshine@prodigy.net

Brand new Sunbrella sail cover. Fits 10' boom. \$175 5/8"x25' Brand new double braided dock line. \$20 Magma Charcoal BBQ. \$35/obo Henry bsunshine@prodigy.net

3 Burner stove/oven—propane. 21W x 17D x 19H (additional 3" with removable lift that holds cutting board). Asking \$375. Contact: (628)261-4451.